
 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-2713 

 
 

 
April 3, 2020 

 
David Giuffrida, P.E. 
  Vice President, Operations 
Middlesex Health 
28 Crescent Street 
Middletown, CT  06457-3650 
 
SUBJECT: MIDDLESEX HEALTH, AMENDMENT NOT NEEDED, MAIL CONTROL NO. 

617937  
 
Dear Mr. Giuffrida: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated January 9, 2020, requesting the use of Ga-68 for 
imaging and localization studies permitted by 10 CFR 35.200.  After a telephone discussion with 
Jason Marsden, your Radiation Safety Officer, on March 11, 2020, it is our understanding that 
you will be obtaining unit dosages of Ga-68 from a licensed radiopharmacy.  An amendment is 
only required if you would be receiving a Ge-68/Ga-68 generator, which is regulated under 10 
CFR 35.1000.  Unit dosages of Ga-68 are regulated by 10 CFR 35.200, which you are already 
licensed for.  Therefore, an amendment is not required. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Janice Nguyen, Senior Health Physicist 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 
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